
No. 09-01-2009

Non-Working Day in PhilHealth
Regional Office VII

In honor of the late President Sergio Osmeña Sr., Malacañang

has declared September 9, 2009 a Special Non-Working

Holiday in the City of Cebu and the entire province of Cebu

with its component cities through Republic Act 6953.

In this light, please be informed that the PhilHealth Regional

Office VII (PhRO VII) which is located at the 8th Floor of the

Golden Peak Tower Gorordo Ave., cor. Escario St., Cebu City

will not have its regular operations on the said date.

The Regional Office as well as the Carcar and Danao Service

Offices will resume operations on Thursday, September 10,

2009.

DR. REY B. AQUINO
President and CEO


